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                          The Minutes of the Arlington Cemetery Commission 
                         July 10, 2013   
 

 
Present: Commissioners Michele Hassler, Gloria Turkall and William McCarthy,  
Jason Jones, Cemetery Supervisor 

 
            The meeting began at 9:12am 
. 

1. Correspondence reviewed about flower removal.  Emphasis is made on not 
removing live flowers or planters.  We will continue with the removal of 
flowers after 10 days.  Change in Rules and Regulations to note; artificial 
flowers will not be allowed on or in the ground throughout the cemetery. 

2. Should the Commission establish a Cemetery Improvement Project account? 
Money would be used for such things as the columbarium in the chapel and 
chapel renovation. 

3. The Town Manager hopes to sign off on the columbarium proposal by the end 
of the week.  Michele contacted Blair Hines. 

4. Michele would like to have a donation account set up. 
 
Corrected Minutes for June was approved 
One (1) deeds was signed 
Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 14, 2013 
Meeting adjourned at 10:08am 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jean Smith 

Board of Cemetery Commissioners 
Michele A. Hassler, Chairperson 

William F. McCarthy 
Gloria A. Turkall 


